
Edenderry Parish Newsletter  

Sunday 27th October 2024 

 
 
Fr. Liam Lawton C.C - 046-9738863 
Deacon Paul Wyer: 086-6086154 
Sr. Aine Small: 046-9733311 
Parish Office: 046-9733311 
Email: edenderryparishcentre@gmail.com 
Mass Times 
Daily Mass at 10.00am 
Saturday at 7.00pm 
Sunday at 10.00am  
Website: edenderryparish.ie 
Parish Office opening hours: 
Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm 
Room Bookings: Phone: Eilish/Mary 089-2264971 / 
Email edenparishbooking@gmail.com 
 

We pray for the following whose 
Anniversaries occur around this time. 

   
Thomas & Elizabeth Bland  

James & Elizabeth Hanley 
Dennis & Aileen O Dwyer 

Peg Joyce 
Ger Bernie O Dwyer 

Jim McGlynn 
Pat Finnegan 

Michael & Elizabeth Foran 
John,Bridget, Cora Foran. 

Babies (Thomas John)& Jamie  
Stephen Doyle  

Andrew & Rose Meacle  
 

Masses for the Coming weeks  

Saturday 26th October at 7.00pm: Mona Conlon (Francis St & Bermingham,) John & Mary O Connor, Peter O Neill, 

Vincent Rushe, Patsy & Andy Walsh (killane), Noel & Patricia O’Neill ,Jim & Nancy Finnegan, 

Sunday 27th October  at 10.00am Lorraine Cummins, Pat Hanley, Ciss Halliday, George Plunkett. 

 

Monday  28th October at 10-00am: No Mass  Funeral @ 12 noon . 

Tuesday  29th  October at 10.00am: Sean English 1st Anniversary &Deceased members of the English family.  

Wednesday 30th October at 10.00am:  

Thursday 31st October at 10.00am:  

Friday  1st November: Mass at 10am: First Friday: All Saints Day :  Mary Kelly,  Nellie Gorman , Deceased Members 

of St Mary’s Primary School,  

 

Saturday 2nd November at 7.00pm: Alo Kelly – Months  Memory ,Mick McGuinness, Maura & Hughie Byrne,          

Joe & Maura Wyer, Fergal  Caffrey. 

Sunday 3rd November at 10.00am: Brigid O’ Mara – Months  Memory,  Sheila Reilly, James & Mary Gill & sons 

Francie, Seamus, Joe, & Sean Gill, Tony Smyth,  Kilisha (Ciara)Kenny Glennon ,Josie & Michael Bergin, Keily Family, 

   

 

 Weekday Mass Reader 
Week starting 28th October:  Mary O Meara 
 
Weekend Mass Readers 
Saturday 2nd November at 7.00pm – Carmel Lynch & Cyril O Neill. 
Sunday 3rd November  at 10.00am – Sheila Cleary & Michael Daly  
 
Weekend Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday 2nd November  at 7.00pm – Frances Judge, Cian Tyrrell, Daniel Tenuto, Tina Norman ,  
Sunday  3rd November   at 10.00am –Laura Pentony Mc Keon, Reggie Rowe,  Chris Pentony, Elaine Farrell,  
Ofalia House: Laura Pentony McKeon. 
 

 

mailto:edenderryparishcentre@gmail.com
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Parish Lotto Draw Results for Wed 23rd October 

2024 

Numbers   08  -  23 – 25 – 26 

No Jackpot winner  

2 match 3s €500 each  

No local match 3 winner  

Next week’s Jackpot:  €20.000 

 

Baptisim  Preperation course will be held on 

Tuesday 29
th 

October @8pm  in Parish Centre .  

 

 

Cemetery Rosary & Blessing of Graves Sunday 3rd 

November 2024. 

The Rosary will be recited in St. Mary’s at 11.00 am.  

Drumcooley at 12.30pm,  

St. Vincent’s at 12.30pm,  

Monasteroris at 1.00pm. 

 

 

November List of the Dead 

Masses will be offered throughout November for those on the 

List of the Dead.  Enclose the names in the envelopes 

provided. They are available in the Church Porches and the 

Parish Office. You can leave them into the special boxes for 

the list of the Dead on the Altar Rails in the Church, either 

before or immediately after any Mass or into the Parish Office.  

Donations are welcome though not obligatory please do not 

put donation in the envelope it can be given to the Priest or 

left in the Parish Office thank you . 

 

 

 

November Special Remembrance Mass will be held 

on Friday 15th November at 7.30pm 

 

 

 Garden of Remembrance 

We are doing a Sacred Space remembering all those who 

passed away in the last year.  If you would like to supply us 

with a photo (6x4) so we can place it in our Garden of 

Remembrance for the month of November. Photos can be left 

into the Parish Centre. (Photos can be left in from any Parish). 

Please put your name and phone contact on the back of the 

photo.  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

All deceased pupils, teachers, sisters, caretaking staff 

and board of management members will be 

remembered at 10 am Mass on Friday 1st of 

November. 

Ar dheis Dé go raibh siad    

 

 
 
Bishop Denis Nulty Announces New Lay 
Pastoral Minister Training Programme in 
Diocese of Kildare and Leighlin 
The Diocese of Kildare and Leighlin, under the 
leadership of Bishop Denis Nulty, is inviting 
people with the courage to step forward and 
answer an important call to service. A new 
training programme has been developed to 
equip laypeople with the essential skills they 
need to serve as Lay Pastoral Ministers within 
parishes and pastoral areas.  
The Lay Pastoral Ministers (Diploma in Pastoral 
Ministry, Level 7) programme aims to nurture 
and develop the talents of lay leaders, 
preparing them to undertake significant roles 
within their parishes and pastoral areas. “The 
role of laypeople in our Church is crucial to 
ensure we invigorate faith in our communities. 
This is an exciting and important opportunity for 
people who want to explore their faith on a 
deeper level and be part of the future of our 
Church.” 
Members of the public are being invited to a 
series of information meetings across the 
diocese to find out more about the Diploma in 
Pastoral Ministry, Level 7. These meetings will 
offer an opportunity to anybody who is curious 
to learn more about the course, its objectives, 
and the benefits it offers to participants and 
their communities. 
Information Sessions take place as follows:  
- Monday, 4th November: Mount Wolseley, 
Tullow 
- Tuesday, 5th November: Westgrove Hotel, 
Clane 
- Wednesday, 6th November: Solas Bhríde, 
Kildare Town 
- Thursday, 7th November: Dolmen Hotel, 
Carlow 
- Wednesday, 13th November: Parish Centre, 
Leighlinbridge 
- Thursday, 14th November: Mount Saint 
Anne’s, Killenard 
All meetings will commence at 7.30 pm, with 
tea and coffee available from 7.15pm 
Further information from Patrick Roche, 
Diocesan Director of Parish Development, Ph 
083-830 5681; 
email parishdevelopment@kandle.ie 

 
Thanks to Edenderry Historical  Society: At a recent 
event the Edenderry Historical Society presented a 

Cheque for €5015 to Edenderry Parish for the 

Refurbishment that is to take place( More about 
Refurbishment later) Fr. Liam and Deacon Paul 
accepted the Cheque on behalf of the Parish and were 
very grateful to the Historical Society for organising the 
Fund raiser. Dr. Phillip Brady spoke about the Fund 
Raiser by Dr. Ciaran O Reilly and presented Fr.Liam 
with scroll of the evening.  

  

The Church and Church Gates will close @6pm for 

winter months  
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